
As the county coordinator of Canadian, Blaine, Kingfisher, Garfield, Logan and Payne counties, I am 
eager to find volunteer precipitation observers!  For more information about the CoCoRaHS network, 
visit the web address listed below.  Anyone wanting more information can contact me at the e-mail 
address of david@okweatherwatch.com.

– David Ewoldt
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